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Dates for your Diary 
Friday 1st March – Reading Café (All parents welcome) from 8.50am-10am 
W/B Monday – Monday 11th March – Science Week – As usual we will have a fun packed week with a STEM workshop 
and also some exciting science carousel activities – Miss Parr will be sending out a timetable soon after half term. 
Thursday 7th March – World Book Day 
Tuesday 12th March – Larch Class Parents Evening after school (more details to follow during our first week after half 
term.) Thursday 14th March – Pine and Spruce class Parents Evening after school (more details to follow) 
Friday 15th March – Image Theatre  (and Red Nose day!) 
Tuesday 19th March – Spruce Class – Skipping Festival 
Wednesday 27th March – Spruce Class Trip (Pond Dipping)  
 
 
 

 

Mrs O'Neill, Mrs English and Miss 

Parr have nominated our wonderful 

behaviour for learning superstars 

this half term. Here they are 

enjoying a treat in the staffroom! 

These children consistently 

demonstrate good manners and 

have respect (one of our core 

values) for their environment and 

others around them.  
 

This half 
term’s 
behaviour for 
learning 
Superstars 
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Other Clubs  
After half term, the children will be taught PE by Kate Scott who is employed by Northumberland County Council in the 
same way as Mrs Williamson was. Mrs Scott will also be holding multiskills which will resume the first Monday back after 
half term 
Lego Club will run for 2 Tuesdays after half term (27th February and 5th March) 
Choir Club will not be on next half term but will return later in the year. 
Breakfast Club and After School Wraparound Care will continue as normal and from W/B 4th March, the club will also 
run on a Tuesday evening – 4.20pm-5.30pm. 
 
 

 
 

 

Attendance 
Last Week’s Attendance … 

Larch Class- 100% 
Spruce Class – 97.3% 
Pine Class – 100%  

 
Well done Pine and Larch Classes!! 

 

Our Stay and Play Forrest School Sessions will be starting on 
Thursday 7th March – If you know anyone who has any preschool 
children, please tell them about this! 
If they would like to book a place then please ask them to ring 
01434 673220 or email admin@slaley.northumberland.sch.uk 

                  
 

 

 
Whiteboards are a 
fabulous resource in 
school. They really help 
us organise our 
thoughts especially in  
our maths and English 
lessons! 
 

If your Nursery child doesn’t usually 
attend Nursery on a ‘Special’ day such 
as when Image Theatre visit and you 
would like them to – Please let us 
know by emailing on 
admin@slaley.northumberland.sch.uk 

Please scroll down for a 
message from FoSS … 
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